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Participation of Abdulhamid Tahir Hamid in the V BRICS Youth Energy Summit 
Johannesburg, South Africa

London , 26.08.2023, 21:06 Time

USPA NEWS - Earlier this Month, Abdulhamid Tahir Hamid, the CEO of the Global Environmental and Climate Conservation Initiative
(GECCI) and President of the African Union Great Green Wall Youth Advisory Board, has been making waves on the global stage as
he recently participated in the highly acclaimed V BRICS Youth Energy Summit. The event, which brought together delegates from the
BRICS nations (Brazil, Russia, India, China, and South Africa), showcased the dynamic contributions of youth leaders towards
shaping a greener and more sustainable future. He engaged in insightful discussions, shared his perspectives, and learned from fellow
delegates about innovative approaches to sustainable energy practices.

Mr. Hamid, representing the global south, expressed his enthusiasm about the summit, held in Johannesburg, South Africa. The
Summit, organized by the BRICS Youth Energy Agency in collaboration with South Africa's Department of Mineral Resources and
Energy, was a platform for young energy experts to engage in discussions on pertinent topics including climate change, Just energy
transition, and education for girls in STEM.

One of the summit's highlights was the visit to Mintek, a renowned research organization, where delegates had the opportunity to
explore various innovative energy solutions and services offered by the institution. The summit also included a series of presentations
and discussions that aimed to chart the course for energy cooperation, access, and security in both the BRICS and African regions.

Abdulhamid Tahir Hamid's participation in the V BRICS Youth Energy Summit exemplifies his commitment to advocating for
sustainable energy solutions and creating a greener future. His presence at the event highlights the significance of youth engagement
in shaping policies and strategies for a more environmentally conscious world.

In a surprising development on August 24th, 2023,
news emerged from the BRICS Summit announcing the inclusion of Iran, Saudi Arabia, UAE, Argentina, Egypt, and Ethiopia as full
members of BRICS starting from January 2024. This expansion reflects the growing importance and influence of BRICS on the global
stage.
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